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HARBOUR PLAZA GOLF CLUB

Gl

Notice

Dear Members and Guests,

Authorized by Dongguan Hujing Holiday Country Company Limited,
Dongguan Harbour Plaza Golf Club (the “Club”) had issued a notice on July 24,
2023 (see Appendix). We would like to remind you again of the following:

Starting from 8:00PM on August 27, 2023, the Club will close for renovation.

After the renovation is completed, the Club will welcome everyone with a brand-

new look.

Thank you for your understanding and support!

y Limited
a Golf Club
Dongguan

August 22nd, 2023
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